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For more information contact:
Public Information Officer, Mattie Hjelseth at (218) 730-5434 or
mhjelseth@duluthmn.gov

DATE: 10/10/2025
SUBJECT: Homicide Investigation
BY: Deputy Chief Ryan Morris

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Homicide Investigation
CASENO.: 25155852

INCIDENT DATE: 10/10/2025

INCIDENT TIME: 12:25am

INCIDENT LOCATION: 200 Blk of W 3rd St

On 10/10/25, at 12:25am officers were dispatched to the report of a shooting in the 200 block of West 3rd Street.
Officers arrived on scene and found a male who was deceased from an apparent gun shot wound. We are currently
working on identifying the male victim. We have no additional information to release at this time as we are in the early
stages of this active and ongoing investigation.

We are asking for people living in this area to check their surveillance camera systems. If you have any information
related to this event, you are asked to call the Violent Crimes Unit at 218-730-5050




